
EirGrid is the national state-owned company 

that manages and operates the electricity 

transmission grid across the island of 

Ireland. EirGrid has recently completed an 

infrastructure project in Kilmorna comprising a 

new  substation and associated 2.8km of new 

overhead line.  

EirGrid is establishing a community fund for 

the benefit of communities close to project 

to the value of €70,500. The two villages of 

Knockanure and Duagh are incorporated within 

the geographic region of the fund and all PPN 

registered local community and volunteer 

organisations are encouraged to apply.

EirGrid is calling for projects that focus on one 

of two broad themes:

-	 Provision or enhancement of community 

infrastructure and amenities;

-	 Provision of community educational 

initiatives;

The minimum and maximum value per 

application is between €500 & €25,000. 

The fund will be administered in partnership 

with Kerry County Council. All applications will 

be reviewed by the EirGrid Knockanure Duagh 

Community Fund Evaluation Committee which 

will consist of EirGrid and Kerry County Council 

staff members.

Please refer to the application form and 

guidelines for further information on the 

community fund and if you wish to discuss the 

fund please contact Andy Smith, Community 

Department, Kerry County Council on 066 

7183680

 

Application forms and further information 
are available on the EirGrid and Kerry County 

Council Websites. 

Closing Date of Applications is May 8 2018
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